
Reception and Year 1 visit to Ralph Court Gardens 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a Christmas trip for our Reception and 

Year 1 classes. We will be visiting Ralph Court Gardens on Tuesday 17th December 2024 to 

explore their Winter Wonderland and Dinosaur World. 

 

For their Winter Wonderland, the 4-acre gardens will be filled with magical scenes. The 

children will have the opportunity to meet ‘Snowy’, their 

resident singing owl, Kringle the giant and his little friend 

Eggnog with their special magical Christmas tree. In the 

stables, there are the singing reindeer trio and in the 

cabin is Betty, the story telling bear. The gardens are also 

filled with Christmas inflatables and lights set within the 

themed gardens including, ‘Alice in Wonderland’, ‘Toad 

Hall’, ‘Merlin the Magician’ and their new dinosaur 

attraction ‘Dinosaur World’. Throughout the day, the snow 

machines will be creating blizzards for the children to enjoy too! It’s set to be a fantastic day 

and we cannot wait to celebrate the Christmas build up at Ralph Court Gardens with the 

children.  

 

The visit will be during the morning of Tuesday 17th December. The children will arrive at 

school as normal and we will be picked up by the school minibuses at 9:30am. We will return 

to school at approximately 12:00pm. We hope to carry on the fun when we return to school, 

with an afternoon of Christmas celebrations and perhaps a little treat too!  

 

The cost for our trip to Ralph Court Gardens will be £7.00 per child. This includes our entry 

to Winter Wonderland, Dinosaur Land and transport to and from the gardens. Please fill out 

the consent form below and return it to school by Tuesday 10th December. We are very 

much looking forward to a Reception and Year 1 adventure! 

 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Bufton and Miss Gullis 

 

 

Ralph Court Gardens Winter Wonderland visit Tuesday 17th December, Reception/Year 1 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________ to attend Ralph Court Gardens 

on Tuesday 17th December and include £7.00 for this trip.  

  

    I have paid £7.00 deposit via MCAS 

online  

 

I enclose cash/cheque for £7.00  
(payable to Three Countries Academy Trust

Emergency contact details: …………………………………… Signed: ………………………………Parent/Carer   


